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12th December 2022 
 

Christmas Fair 
Friday 16th December 2022 

 
Our Christmas Fair takes place on Friday afternoon starting at 2pm. We have lots of stalls – gifts, 
bottle stall, bouncy castle, refreshments, tuck shop and many more. We also have a grand raffle – 
prizes include a TV, perfume, hampers and lots more. Tickets cost £1 per strip and are available on 
Parent Pay. Tickets will be sent home when they are purchased through the Parent Pay app. Extra 
tickets will be available to buy on the day. 

 
Thank you so much for your generous donations of bottles for our Fair. We are still accepting 
donations if anyone forgot last Friday. This week we are asking for donations of boxed cakes in 
exchange for another non uniform day on Friday. These will be used for our Fair in the afternoon. 
 
As previously mentioned the Fair starts at 2pm. Children will not be allowed to leave school until at 
least 3 o’clock so if you have a dental or other appointment on that afternoon you will need to leave 
for that and then collect your child at the normal time of 3.15.  
 
Entrance to the Fair will be through the Year 1/2 classroom. Prams and pushchairs can be parked 
there and parents can then access the stalls in the rest of the school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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